
 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

Board of Education Meeting 

Public Hearing 

Wednesday, September 7, 2022 

6:45 p.m. 

 

 

PRESENT:    Holly Barker-Flynn 

                        Matthew Dreher – Absent 

                        Jason Fernau                          

                        Lawrence Ryan 

                        Timothy Turbiak 

                        Katie Whittemore 

 

STAFF PRESENT:  Dr. Duca, Superintendent of Schools 

                                   Brian Sirianni, Clerk of the Board 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

 

Jason Fernau called the regular meeting to order at 6:45 p.m. 

 

PRESENTATION ON DISTRICT WIDE SAFETY PLAN 

 

Edwin Martin presented the district wide safety plan as required by State mandate. 

 

He also explained the confidentiality surrounding district safety plans. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT 

 

Erin Terrizzi, Ballston Spa asked questions regarding locks on classrooms. 

 

Edwin Martin responded with an explanation about the locks. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

Mr. Fernau adjourned the meeting at 6:55 

 

Ayes all 

 

 

 

 

 

                          Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

 

                          Brian Sirianni   

                          Clerk of the Board  


